
 
 

NOTICE OF CLOSED COUNCIL MEETING 

 
November 15, 2024 
FILE: 0550-20-CC 
 

PURSUANT TO SECTION 90 OF THE 

COMMUNITY CHARTER 
 
TAKE NOTICE THAT pursuant to Section 90 (1)(e) and (m) of the Community Charter, 
which states: 
 
"(1) A part of a council meeting may be closed to the public if the subject matter being 

considered relates to or is one or more of the following: 
 
(e) the acquisition, disposition or expropriation of land or improvements, if 

the council considers that disclosure could reasonably be expected to harm 
the interest of the municipality;  

 
(m) a matter that, under another enactment, is such that the public may be 

excluded from the meeting." 
 
A Closed Meeting of the Council of the City of Surrey will be held in person at City Hall, 
13450 – 104 Avenue, Surrey, B.C. in the 1st Floor E Committee Room B on Monday, November 18, 2024 
at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Persons other than Council members and Officers, except those persons specifically invited or 
authorized by Council to attend or be present, are excluded from this meeting. 
 

 
Jennifer Ficocelli 
City Clerk and Director Legislative Services  
 


